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          Thursday 24th  November 2017 

  

Dear Parents and Carers 

Email Weekly Update week commencing 20th November 2017 

Family Christmas Carol Concert 
Wednesday 6th December is our Family Christmas Carol concert at St Peters and St Pauls Church. 
We will be starting at 6pm. However, please note that staff will not be at the church until 5.30pm to 
help the KS1 children into their correct places. KS1 children will be sitting in classes with their 
teachers and KS2 children have been asked to sit with their families. 
We look forward to seeing you all there at this festive time.  Please remember your singing voices! 

Plea from 2DH for the trip on Thursday 30th November 2017, we still need 1 more parent helper 
from 9am and leaving when we arrive back (12.20ish) if you are able to help please speak to either 
Mrs Hunt or Mrs Haynes, 

Please see the attached letter from the Nursery Team regarding the forthcoming Christmas 
activities. 

Year 6 - Please see the attached letter from Tring School regarding Modern Foreign Languages. 

Tonight is the Year 6 Work Shadowing Presentation, Year 6 have been very busy preparing their 
presentation. Please can the children be at the Desborough Hall at 6.30pm and you will then have 
a chance to look at the posters before the presentation begins at 7pm.  

Just a quick reminder that we have an Occasional Day tomorrow so the school is closed. Have a 
lovely weekend, and we will see you on Monday morning. 

Parents Reception - Year 4  - Please see the attached notice for a flu vaccine catch up session on 
Saturday in Tring. 

Year 1 Parents - It is Year 1's trip to the Tring Museum on Monday 27th November. Please 
remember to bring in a packed lunch and wear normal school uniform. Weather dependant, we 
may have our lunch outside so please send your child in with a plastic bag, so they can sit on it 
when eating. 

Messages from FOG - Please see the attached letters from FOG, and:     If you ordered your 
child’s/children’s  Christmas card designs they should be going out in book bags today or early 
next week. Wrapping paper is separate and should be distributed by the end of next week.  Please 
feel free to contact nicolacouncell@hotmail.com with any queries.  

Please also come along to FOGs stall at the Tring Together Christmas evening tomorrow night 
Friday 24th - we will be in Dolphin Square so come and find us! Thank you for all you support 

Kind Regards 

 The Admin Team 
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